
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 20th April 2021 
 

Anzac Day / Welcome Breakfast 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am thrilled to announce that we will be able to open up the school for families to attend 
our 2021 ANZAC Day service on Friday 23rd April. We are taking this opportunity to host our 
Welcome Breakfast that was postponed due to COVID restrictions. Freshly barbequed bacon 
and egg rolls will be available from 9.00am. All students will be catered for and are 
encouraged to be at school by 9am. Our ANZAC Day Service will follow the BBQ at 
approximately 9.45am. 
 
For catering purposes we kindly request that families advise how many members will be 
attending the breakfast. To comply with NSW Health and the Department’s requirements, on 
arrival please sign in at the gate using the Service NSW QR code. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Kylie McKinnon   

Principal  
 
 

 

RSVP - Welcome Breakfast  
Friday 23rd April 

 
For catering purposes, please complete and return the form below by Wednesday 21 April 
to indicate your families’ attendance at the Welcome Breakfast. 
 
Student’s Name:  _______________________________                      Class: _________________ 
 
 
I/we will attending the Welcome Breakfast and require catering for ______ adults and ______ 
toddlers. 
 
To assist staff with the coordination of the event, we would appreciate some support with 
cooking the BBQ (2) and cleaning up (4) following the ANZAC Day service.  
 
I am able to assist with cooking the BBQ      Yes / No 
 
I am able to assist with cleaning/packing up after the BBQ    Yes / No 
 
 
Name: _____________________________________ Phone: _______________________ 
 
 
                                                                                                                          Reg: 21/21 


